
Hello 

  

A note to decoration volunteers  

I am still looking for a member to Volunteer to be in charge 

of the Decorations group.  

If you are interested, please contact me. Mary Ann Bale. 

352-430-8996.  

We are in need of 6 volunteers to set up for our next 

meeting “VALENTINE DAY CELEBRATION”  who need to 

arrive at 4:45 to distribute decorations and treats prior to 

the meeting.  Please call or text  Mary Ann 352-430-8996. 

  

              

  

Next Meeting.  February 6.  Doors open 5:15 

Registration closes 6pm. Meeting at 6:15 

Valentine Day Celebration  

Wear your favorite Valentine colors 

Entertainment by Billy Buchanan  

Dress code: dressy casual 

  

               

 

Be sure to check out all our travel brochures at the front of 

the stage prior to our meeting. 



Thank you to our committee for such a great job. 

  

               

  

Preparations for our “Hawaiian Luau” April 17 are 

progressing.  Watch this space for details      

  

               

  

New Member Breakfast 

Wednesday. February 15.  10:30 am 

Perkins Restaurant   905 Bichara Blvd. Lady Lake 

New and current members Welcome 

Eileen Russell  eilrus@yahoo.com. Or text or leave message 

330-692-1320 

  

               

  

As your President I need to make many decisions.  Some 

are easy and some very difficult. But know that I do so with 

one goal in mind.  TO KEEP OUR CLUB GOALS OF 

PROVIDING A FUN AND SAFE PLACE TO GATHER AND 

ENJOY SOCIALIZING WITH EACH OTHER.  

I want to thank the executive board for all their support. 

 

mailto:eilrus@yahoo.com


 

Happy Valentine Day  

 

 

 

Mary Ann Bale President    

 

PS Cards and Games this Sunday, Feb 5 at Odell Rec at 

1pm. Come and have fun with new friends who are old!! 

  



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 


